BARROW  PRIMARY  SCHOOL

Old Row,  Barrow,  Clitheroe,  BB7 9AZ

Telephone:  01254 822338

Fax & Answer Machine:  01254 822408

e-mail: head@barrow.lancs.sch.uk
www.barrow.lancs.sch.uk
26th May, 2015
Dear Parents

CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS

Please find enclosed a class photograph order pack.  Please can any orders, together with payment, be handed into the school office by the end of the day on Monday, 13th June.  Cheques should be payable to Tempest Photography.  Full size prints of the photographs will be on display on the wall opposite the school office after the half term holiday.

RECEPTION INTAKE – SEPTEMBER 2016
Reminder of dates for the new intake:

Monday, 6th June – 6.30pm – Parent information meeting

Thursday, 9th June – 1.15-3.15pm – New intake visit

Thursday, 16th June – 1.15-3.15pm – New intake visit
YEAR 6 LEAVERS VIDEO
Year 6 will be shooting their leaver’s video from Tuesday 7th until Friday 10th June in school.

ROBINWOOD PARENT MEETING & PAYMENT

The Robinwood parent information meeting will be held on Thursday, 9th June at 6.00pm. Payment in full for the trip should be made by Wednesday, 8th June.

SWIMMING
The final KS2 (Years 3 – 6) swimming lesson will now be on Monday 18th July, due to the cancellation of the choral production, and therefore swimming on Monday, 23rd May being able to take place, and the final swimming lesson for Year 2 will still be on Thursday 21 July 2016.

HALF TERM HOLIDAY
School closes at 3.30pm tomorrow, Friday 27th May for Half Term.  School re-opens on Monday 6th June 2016 at 9.00am.
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